
COUNCIL MEETING – 24TH FEBRUARY 2011 

Extract from the Minutes of the Cabinet Meeting on 14 February 2011 

MINUTE 136 CORPORATE PLAN 2011-13 (Year 3) 
 
Consideration was given to amendments to the Corporate Plan, as part of an annual 
review in parallel with budget setting.  The Plan set out the framework for policy 
development within the Council which was then translated into objectives and actions 
for delivery; it therefore needed to reflect the financial planning undertaken in the budget 
setting process so as to ensure that the Council was able to deliver its priorities for 
action. 
 
The updates to the Corporate Plan were due to be considered by the Council at its 
meeting on 24 February 2011 and Cabinet recommended that: - 
 
RESOLVED 
 
Council approves the updates to the Corporate Plan, noting that there may be need for 
further editorial amendments and updating following budget setting. 
 


